
 

 

 
3 December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Our catering team will be serving a Christmas dinner for students and staff on Wednesday 
18th December. If your child would like to join in, you need to purchase a ticket for them by 
logging on to Scopay and paying £2.91 for the Christmas dinner. Included in the price is the 
full cooked Christmas dinner, a desert and a drink. There will be a vegetarian option to 
turkey available. Payment must be made by 9am on Tuesday 10th December to ensure that 
our catering staff know how many students and staff to cater for. Any students who have 
paid by this deadline will be issued a ticket on Monday 16th December and given further 
details about the arrangements for Wednesday 18th December. 
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals, their allowance will cover the Christmas 
dinner. However, you will need to let us know that your child would like the Christmas 
dinner so that we can issue them with a ticket. Please do this by following the link below 
and completing the form. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/VFv6JXjLZz 
 
 If you have any other queries please contact pastoral-support@helsbyhigh.org  
 
For students who do not want a Christmas dinner, alternative food options will be available 
on Wednesday 18th but this will a more limited service than usual. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr R Davies 
Assistant Headteacher 
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